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I am appalled that this is even up for consideration. All human beings regardless of 
race, sexual preference, gender identity, religion, etc, deserve equal and EQUITABLE
protection under the law. 
I was born a woman and have never once felt threatened by anyone in the trans 
community. However, I have felt threatened by CIS-gendered men who have 
repeatedly tried to harm myself and my loved ones through laws like this. 
Additionally, this legislation creates harmful pathways for other infringements on 
basic human rights, we are not free until everyone is free.
 As a constituent of Maine, I implore you to vote with compassion and consideration 
for all walks of life regardless of your viewpoints. Vote NO on LD 1432. 


